

City of Prince George Corporate Officer 1100 Patricia Blvd. Prince George, BC V2L 3V9

By e-mail: cityclerk@princegeorge.ca

September 03, 2019

Re.: Development Variance Permit No. <u>VP100548</u> 6529 Burkitt Rd., Craig Landon for Sonya Landon Comments for the public hearing on Sept. 09, 2019

Dear City Council,

We are the owners of the property on 6505 Burkitt Road. We strongly oppose granting a permit for an additional garage on 6529 Burkitt Road. The house already has a garage.

The addition would only leave 45 cm, that is 18", space to the neighboring property line! This construction would destroy the overall impression of our neighborhood, with its nice houses, beautiful gardens and decent spaces between properties.

If you allow the building of the garage, other property owners might follow suit and wanting special permits for permanent additions as well.

We are against it and urge you to not grant permission for this project.

Also, we think the city should have declined this application right away, without bringing this issue up for discussion.

Sincerely
Dirk and Traute Schuirmann